Connecticut Chapter

of the

Academy of Certified Hazardous Materials Managers

Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting
February 11, 2009
8:00 AM – 9:00 PM
Directors Participating:  Mathew Twerdy, Whyndam Abrams, Stuart Manley, Nick Zackeo
1) The January 15, 2009 Board of Directors meeting minutes were approved.
2) 2009 Operating Plan has been completed by Mathew Twerdy and has been posted to CTACHMM.ORG.
3) Elections for 2009 officers:  VP position remains open, and search for nominates continues.  When nominee(s) found, election for VP and Secretary will be held.

4)  March Technical Dinner Meeting:  Topic will be a technical presentation on the Industrial Storm water General Permit, as well as possibly the Draft General Permit for In Situ Groundwater Remediation.  The meeting has been tentatively scheduled for March 18, at Adams Mill Restaurant in Manchester, CT.
5) Letter to CTDEP-Draft general permit for In Situ Groundwater Remediation:  Comment letter requesting CHMMs as certifying agents, which was drafted by Stuart Manley, has been submitted to CTDEP.

Other business:

· Treasury Status- approximately $1900 in the Chapter account

· Hosting an informational booth at a trade show was discussed, possibly the Connecticut Conference of Municipalities Emergency Response show, or the Connecticut Business and Industry Association annual safety fair (if held). 
· Contacting AHMP for possible future National Conference in CT or New England area was proposed.

· Draft Chapter Tax Return to be reviewed.

Next Board Meeting will be scheduled for April. 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 AM.
-Respectfully Submitted by Whyndam Abrams, Secretary

